
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   File No. S7-13-15  
 
FROM: Kevin M. Stout  

Office of the Chief Accountant  
 
DATE:  October 16, 2015  
 
SUBJECT:  Meeting with Lawrence Boysen 
 

On August 10, 2015, Wes Bricker, Deputy Chief Accountant – Accounting Group, and Kevin 
Stout, Senior Associate Chief Accountant – Professional Practice Group, Office of the Chief 
Accountant, met with Lawrence Boysen, Controller, CNA Financial Corporation in Chicago.  
One of the topics discussed was the Commission’s Concept Release: Possible Revisions to Audit 
Committee Disclosures.  Specifically, Mr. Boysen discussed the scope of any potential new audit 
committee disclosures. 
 


